The Lum neers Tour Date in Phoeni x Announced
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EXTRA EXTRA!

If you have listened to the radio at any point over the past year, chances are you have heard the song “Ho Hey” by the Lumineers. If you are a
fan of this song, you will be happy to know that the chance to hear them live is coming to the Valley. This Denver Based folk band just
announced their tour dates, including a stop in Phoenix on Oct. 1!

After Releasing their first album in 2012 the Lumineers are already a success and are continuing to grow. With their increasing popularity, the
Lumineers have opened the world to the beauty that is folk music. Calling their sound “an amalgam of heart-swelling stomp-and-clap acoustic
rock, classic pop, and front-porch folk”, the Lumineers have worked hard to produce “timeless melodies and sound stirring lyrics”. This unique
sound offered by the Lumineers is something that is just as present in one of their live performances as it is on a CD. In fact, reviews say the
Lumineers perform even better live than they do on a recording.

This concert will be a must see show, and is anticipated to sell out. Tickets will be going on sale soon! Do not miss the chance to feel the
contagious energy that comes with going to a Lumineers concert and the chance to hear the unique sound the Lumineers have to offer.

For more informtion on the Lumineers visit their website at: thelumineers.com
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